
OOB Ballpark Commission
Meeting Notes

Meeting of the Ballpark Commission at 7PM on July 19, 2010 at the Ballpark

The following members of the Ballpark Commission were present:
Dana Furtado
Lucien Huot
Mark Gustin
Paul Crossman
Sheila Flathers
Absent

David Goyet

Agenda Item
The First Draft Proposal to move the Lowell (NECBL) team to OOB was reviewed and discussed. It was 
unanimous that we needed lots more time to look at options

Immediate Needs
A cancellation policy needs to be added to the field agreement form. Sheila will get with Jack Turcotte

Discussions with Solutions
The expansion joints will be addressed. Phil Weyenberg got with Ken Shoup for instructions on how to 
complete the task and Ken said we could not start up again fixing the joints until perhaps October when the 
tempurature is more compatible with the process.

New
A cancellation policy needs to be added to the field agreement form. Sheila will get with Jack Turcotte

Good and Welfare
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